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I oppose SB210 entirely, and believe it holds no positive value for Oregonians. For 

several decades, Oregon has had a successful mail in ballot voting system that 

allows our citizens to easily vote and participate in the political process. Our system 

has been proven safe and secure, and has been a national model. It allows citizens 

from all walks of life to easily vote without difficulty. The system works for rural voters, 

families with children, the disabled, and everyday working Oregonians who might not 

be able to vote easily and consistently if forced to vote in person. There is no benefit 

to abolishing the current system as it would cost the state needless time and money 

to go back to an in person system of voting. Time and again over the last decade, 

audits have shown that the claims of election fraud across the country are untrue, 

and that mail in voting is secure and bolsters voter turnout. Please don't allow this bill 

to tear down our wonderful voting system! 


